
 

Oregon House Committee on Rules 
HB 3086 

 
Hearing May 23, 2023  
3:00 PM  
 
 
Members of the Committee: 

 

It is time for Oregon to have better geographic representation on the ODGW Board of 

Commissioners. I strongly recommend a “YES” vote for HB3086.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Robert Bullard 

Hillsboro, Or 97123 

 


